
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Spring Term 

Newsletter  

Year 2 
 

Maths Meetings 

Maths meetings will cover number recall and 

addition facts up to 100, multiplication and 

division facts for the 2, 5 and 10 times tables, 

shape and pattern, time and money. 

Maths Lessons 

Maths lessons this term will include in depth 

teaching on time, including quarter past, quarter 

to and 5-minute intervals, fractions as part of a 

whole or a whole set, equivalent fractions and 

addition and subtraction of 2-digit numbers. 

R.E 

Following the Come and See 

program, our topic is: 

 
Local Church: The books used in 

church 
Big Question: Why do we need 

books? 
 

Welcome to Year 2 

Reading 

In reading, we will continue to focus on 

accuracy, fluency and comprehension. We 

expect children to read regularly at least 5 

times a week at home, practice is the best 

way to improve fluency of word reading.  

Phonics books will be changed on a 

weekly basis, please ensure this book is 

returned to school each week. A new book 

will not be issued if this has not been 

returned. Please continue to read 

regularly with your child and complete 

their reading records and return every 

Friday.  

Spelling and Handwriting 

We will be working on children’s 

handwriting and spelling each week. 

Children have been given weekly 

spelling words to take home, which will 

support their learning in school. 

Spellings will be tested weekly on 

Friday. 

 

 In Spring term Year 2 will 

be following the Life to the 

Full RSE programme.  

 

P.E 
This half term our 

P.E days are: 
 Thursday 

& 
Friday 

English: 

This half term we will initially be focusing on 

narrative story writing. We will begin the term 

by exploring this genre through in depth 

learning about the book ‘The Owl who was 

afraid of the dark’. Later in the term, we will 

develop our narrative story writing to immerse 

and deepen knowledge and skills.  

Year 2 will continue to revisit and develop 

spelling, punctuation and grammar knowledge 

throughout the term term. 
 

 

 

To access the online 
parent platform please 
visit: 
https://www.tentenresources
.co.uk/parent-portal/ 

 

Spanish and Music 
Spanish and Music will be taught weekly on Thursdays. 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/


 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Mrs. Beckett  


